Help with removing flood damaged items
Herefordshire Council are providing a free service to collect flood damaged household items from outside residents’ houses.
If your house has been flooded and you have water damaged items to dispose of, please register for help and we will be in touch as soon as possible.
We are co-ordinating refuse collection vehicles to assist households across the county so will be in touch as soon as we can.
 
Please contact us using the following link:
https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/xfp/form/216
 
 
Household Recycling Centres
If you have been affected by the flooding – all Household Recycling Centres in Herefordshire are waiving the need for a permit for a commercial vehicle until Sunday 1st March, for any resident with flood damaged items they need to dispose of.
Normal rules prohibiting the use of these facilities by businesses and the deposit of commercial waste still apply.
 
Opening times and locations can be found here: www.herefordshire.gov.uk/recycling
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